
 

St. Mary of the Woods School Employment Opportunity 
 

Opening for St. Mary of the Woods School Teacher 
St. Mary of the Woods School in Whitesville, KY has an opening for a school teacher for the 
2021-2022 school year.  Applicants should be certified.  Persons of the Roman Catholic faith 
preferred.  Applicants should email a cover letter, updated resume and three references to Ashley 
Fulkerson at Ashley.fulkerson@stmarywoods.com or mail to St. Mary of the Woods School, 
10521 Franklin St., Whitesville, KY 42378.  Resumes will be accepted until the position is filled. 
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